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WEEK AT A GLANCE 

Friday, February 16  NO School - Teacher Observation Day 
Saturday, February 17 Parish Mass (4:30pm) 
Sunday, February 18  Parish Masses (9:00am & 11:00am) 
Monday, February 19  No School – Presidents Day 
Tuesday, February 20  Parents’ Club Meeting (5:30pm) 
    Committee Meeting Night (6:30pm) 
Thursday, February 22 School Mass for PK4-8th (8:15am) 
Friday, February 23  Rosary in Library (7:10am) 
 
 

LOOKING AHEAD  
Saturday, February 24 Parish Mass (4:30pm) 
Sunday, February 25  Parish Masses (9:00am & 11:00am) 
Monday, February 26 Student Council Meeting (Noon) 
Wednesday, February 28 First Reconciliation for 2nd Grade (6:30pm) 
Thursday, February 29 School Mass for PK4-8th (8:15am) 

2024-2025 Re-registration papers & fees for 
Current Families Due Today 

Friday, March 1  March Madness Event (5:30pm) 
 
 
 

School: 793-1370; School Fax: 492-8890 
Athletic Director/Jess Guzman 217-546-7094 

or jguzman@stagnescatholicschool.org 
Late Day: 415-1304 

 

 
 
 
 

St. Agnes School Newsletter 

http://www.facebook.com/StAgnesspringfield/
mailto:jguzman@stagnescatholicschool.org
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear St. Agnes School Parents, 
 

A belated Happy Mardi Gras to all of you.  Tuesday was a sea of purple, gold, and green as 
we had one last big “hurrah” before the beginning of Lent.  Many, many thanks to all of the 
room parents who provided wonderful games and treats for the carnival celebration.  You 
could hear many squeals of delight throughout the building from all of the fun.  It’s hard to 
believe that the end of the year parties are the final celebrations left this school year.  Before 
we know it, May will be here!!  Time certainly flies by quickly!!! 
 

We’ve also had some fluctuating weather as of late with temperatures in the 30’s some days 
and other days in the 50’s.  Please recall, the students will be going outdoors for recess on 
most days when the weather is appropriate to do so.  As a reminder, when the temperature 
warrants, please make sure that your child is properly attired for the outside - coats, hats, 
scarves, gloves, etc.  Thank you! 
 

Current Family Re-registration 
On Monday of this week families of students who are currently enrolled in grades Pre-K 3 thru 
7 received packets with re-registration forms for the 2024-2025 school year.  If you are 
planning on having your child(ren) return to St. Agnes School next school year, it will 
be necessary for you to return your re-registration forms, tuition payment preference 
form, and School Family Agreement, along with your registration fee of $150.00 per 
family, by Thursday, February 29.  Also, if you have younger children that you will be 
enrolling in St. Agnes School next year, please list their names and grades on your family’s re-
registration form.  New student registration forms will be available Monday, March 4, 2024. 
 
Mass Attendance Update 
On Tuesday of this week, a Mass Attendance update (along with a Service Hour update) was 
sent home with your youngest/only child.  This was to inform you of your progress, thus far, of 
attendance at weekend Masses.  Please recall that our practicing Catholic families are being 
asked to attend Mass 51% of the time throughout a twelve-month period.  Official tracking of 
this began September 1, 2023, a bit later than we anticipated, because of the late arrival of 
church offertory envelopes.  In the percentage calculation on these statements, families were 
given credit for Masses that they attended and turned in envelopes in July and August 2023, 
also.  Preschool only families, other faith tradition families, and those who are of the Catholic 
faith but attend another parish were not included in this Mass attendance count so these 
families’ statements do not reflect this.  Mass attendance will continue to be counted through 
July 31, 2024 for the 2023-2024 school year and will begin August 1, 2024 for the 2024-2025 
school year.  Those Catholic parishioner families and those who are registered in another 
Catholic parish and are attending Mass 51% of the year will be assessed the “Catholic 
Parishioner” tuition rate for the 2024-2025 school year.  St. Agnes Parish staff will contact the 
parishes of those registered in another Catholic parish for those attendance numbers.  Those 
families who do not meet this percentage will be assessed the “Other Faith Traditions” tuition 
rate next school year.  School family Mass attendance has shown an upward trend and this is 
greatly appreciated.  Thank you for your commitment to your child(ren)’s Catholic faith.    
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Kindergarten Screenings for 2024-2025 
Current Preschool 4-year-old families enrolling their child in kindergarten will have the 
opportunity to sign up for a kindergarten screening time through the on-line “My Conference 
Time” system.  More information regarding the sign up will be sent to you on Monday, March 
4.  Mrs. Steinkruger, our kindergarten teacher, will be conducting screenings on Friday, March 
22.  Those students in our Preschool 4-year-old classroom who will be continuing on to 
kindergarten at St. Agnes School will be escorted by school staff to the kindergarten classroom 
that day and will be screened.  Parents need not be in attendance for this. 
 
Family Service Hours 
As I stated at the beginning of this newsletter, the school year is certainly flying by quickly!!  
Remember, each family is required to complete 20 hours of service per school year.  You may 
submit your service hours on the Service Hour Google Form located on our school website.  
Statements regarding your service hour status were sent home with the youngest/only child on 
Tuesday of this week.   
 
SCRIP Program 
The Parents’ Club SCRIP program ends April 30th for this school year. On May 1st, the 
program begins anew for the following school year. Remember that 40% of what is earned as 
profit goes to you to be applied to school expenses.  The other 60% is used by the Parents’ 
Club for their activities.  Parents who have not fulfilled commitments will be asked to pay the 
buyout.    
 
Nominate a teacher for the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Award 
Do you know a Catholic school teacher who strives for academic excellence with a focus on 
the Catholic mission? Know a teacher who left a lasting impression on you or your child? Know 
a teacher who goes above and beyond for his or her students and who lives authentically 
Catholic? Nominate that teacher for the diocesan wide St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Award! 
Nominations are due by March 10. Go to https://dio.org/schools/eas/ 
 
Annual Dinner/Auction 
It’s hard to believe that our annual dinner/auction is a mere five weeks away!  This year’s 
circus-themed dinner/auction, “Come One, Come All!”, will take place on Saturday, March 23 
in the school gymnasium from 4:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.  Tickets are $35.00 each and include food 
and drink.  If you wish to donate any items or become a sponsor, please see the attached 
forms for information.  We hope to see many of you there for an evening of fun under the big 
top. 
 

May you all enjoy this upcoming holiday weekend in honor of Presidents Day :). 
 

That’s all for now.  Until next week . . . . . .  
 

Blessings to you all, 
 

Mrs. Cunningham 
 
 

https://dio.org/schools/eas/
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ABSENTEES 
 Each parent/guardian is required to notify the school office if a child will be absent 
that day. Homework requests may be made at this time for absences.  Parents should call the 
school office prior to 8:30a.m. and may leave a message on the school answering machine if the 
secretary cannot be reached.  An email may also be sent to Pam Kink, School Secretary 
(pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org). A call or email should be made each day the student is 
absent, unless it is known that the child will miss several consecutive days. If such is the case, 
the school can be informed with the first phone call/email of the consecutive absence and the 
reason. 
 

 
LATE ARRIVALS & EARLY DISMISSALS 

Each parent/guardian is required to notify the school office if a child will be arriving 
late or leaving early for an appointment. A written note in advance of the appointment is to be 
sent to the school office through the teacher for the release of a student from school for doctor, 
dental or other appointments. Emails may be sent to the teacher and to Mrs. Pam Kink 
(pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org) as well. If your child will be arriving late please indicate if 
he/she is a hot or cold lunch when contacting the school.  A parent must personally pick up the 
child at the school office. A student must check in at the school office upon returning from an 
appointment to get an admit slip to return to class. 

 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN NEW–Mrs. Steinkruger 
We celebrated Mardi Gras on Tuesday!  The kids were so excited to spend time with their 
buddies during all of the fun.  They played games, ate a snack, and had a chance to win a 
prize.  Registration papers for the 2024-2025 school year were sent home on Monday.  Please 
fill these out and return it to school with payment by Thursday, February 29th.  These papers 
help us to know how many students will be in each class for next year and if we have any open 
spots for new students.   
 
This week in ABC Bootcamp we reviewed long and short vowels.  We talked about how water 
is a very important part of life.  We also learned that we became children of God at Baptism.  
Our sight words are on, yes, and no.  In science we finished up our unit on our body and 
teeth.  Our theme in reading this week is kindness.  We read "Each Kindness" by Jacqueline 
Woodson.  We made connections and also inferred.  In math we are reviewing taking apart 10 
and subtracting.  We practiced subtraction number sentences and also composed numbers 11 
to 15 using concrete objects to show a group of ten and some more.  Finally, we loved getting 
to know more about our star student this week, Addison Tomaw. 
 
Congratulations to the following student as she passed some of her Rainbow Sight 
Words!!! 
 

Green Sight Words 
Amara Rosado 

 
 

mailto:pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org
mailto:pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org
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SECOND GRADE – Ms. Keane 
Congratulations to Tucker Rhodes for completing addition in XtraMath. 
 
Congratulations to Addison Steinkruger for completing the platinum level in Mathletics and 
Easton Gerding for completing the emerald level. 
 
 
GUIDANCE – Mrs. LaFata 
HOW SOCIAL MEDIA IS MAKING KIDS GROW UP TOO FAST: Many parents feel like their 
children are growing up too fast with the help of social media. Platforms like TikTok, Instagram 
and YOUTUBE give kids access to endless information and content.  Kids today know more, 
but they are also at risk of encountering ideas that affect the speed of their psychological and 
social development. Some of the things they see aren’t necessarily harmful but the biggest 
concern is how to ensure your kids are interacting with content that is age-appropriate. A few 
examples of what kids are exposed to on social media and how it can cause them to skip 
stages of their growth:  Risky behavior; since the prefrontal cortex is the last to mature, your 
child’s emotional and impulsive regions are still developing, which means they may have 
higher impulsivity and lower ability to weigh potential risks carefully;  While influencers can be 
grown adults who know the consequences of their actions, kids may put themselves in 
unnecessarily risky situations for the thrill and excitement they see online. Makeup and 
fashion; younger children are learning how to do their makeup and may want to dress 
according to adult fashion trends, this may make kids feel they must alter their appearance to 
be considered beautiful. Eating disorders; anyone can post about their exercise or eating 
habits and it isn’t always healthy.  While these posts might be helpful to adults it could pose 
health risks to kids still developing their bodies. Comparison; constant exposure to content 
depicting success, beauty and happiness may make kids feel their lives are less than others.  
The pressure to live up to unrealistic standards for online validation may contribute to 
adolescent body image issues, low self-esteem and anxiety. Mature content;  the more kids 
are active online without limits to what they see, the more they will encounter inappropriate 
content in the form of violent videos, suggestive imagery and music, and adult jokes 
 
HOW TO FOSTER HEALTHY SOCIAL MEDIA USE:  Support your kids by teaching them to 
think critically about what they are seeing.  The best thing you can do is review your kid’s 
social media accounts and access them occasionally.  Be transparent and create a safe and 
open space to discuss what they see.  Help them to develop good habits that support their 
mental and emotional growth. It is important to limit screen time!  Too much screen time can 
affect their mental health.  Encourage alternate activities that involve no technological devices. 
Please visit www.safesearchkids.com/socia-media-safety/  to learn more about how to help 
your child navigate safely social media. 
 
 
MUSIC – Ms. Smith and Ms. McCain 
Musical season is in full swing! If you haven't already heard, we will be putting on The Wizard 
of Oz! To do this, we need help from our wonderful community here at St. Agnes. If you have 
any costumes that may be of use for the show (ie: Dorothy, the scarecrow, etc.) please let us 
know! All costume pieces will be returned at the end of the show season. Thank you! 
 

http://www.safesearchkids.com/socia-media-safety/
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Spring is on the horizon and our students are working hard in preparation for this year's spring 
concert, The Festival of Colors, on March 21st at 6:30pm. For this event, each grade is asked 
to wear black and white clothing, along with their class color. This can be a colored hat, dress, 
tie, socks, scarf, or anything else you may have in their class color!  

 Pre-K 4: Red or Pink 
 KDG: Orange 
 1st: Yellow 
 2nd: Green 
 3rd: Blue 
 4th: Purple 

Please note that this event is mandatory and students will receive a grade for their attendance 
and participation. Please reach out to me if your student has any conflicts.  
 
 
SUMMER WRITING WORKSHOPS – Ms. Steele 
Hello everyone!  I'm offering writing workshops again this summer.  They are for incoming 5th 
graders to incoming freshmen (current 4th-8th graders).  Two four day sessions are offered 
and are based on grade level.  Session 1 is writing and grammar.  Session 2 is creative writing 
and research.  Sessions will have a small group atmosphere and cater to the learners in each 
of them.  Sessions are filled on a first come first serve basis and registration forms are due 
5/15.  Please let me know if you have any questions! --Ms. Steele 
 
 
PRAY THE ROSARY - Mr. Kink 
Beginning Thursday, February 15 Mr. Kink will be praying the Rosary with students in the 
library, before school, at 7:10am. All K-8 students are encouraged and welcome to participate 
in praying the Rosary during this Lenten Season. Students who wish to participate in praying 
the Rosary should enter school through the Library doors. Please bring your personal Rosary.  
 
The Rosary schedule for the remainder of Lent is as follows: 

Friday, February 23 
Friday, March 1 
Friday, March 15 
Friday, March 22 

 
 
LUNCH TIME CAFETERIA HELP NEEDED  
Thank you to those volunteers for helping during lunch time.  However, we are still in need of 
cafeteria helpers from 11:00am – 12:45pm. This is a great way to earn Family Service 
hours. Volunteers must have completed the Safe Environment Training and completed the 
required background check. Please contact Mrs. Karen White at 217-793-1370 or 
kwhite@stagnescatholicschool.org to volunteer.  
 
 
 
 

mailto:kwhite@stagnescatholicschool.org
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LATE DAY INVOICES 
Late Day invoices were emailed to parents on Wednesday, February 7, 2024.  Payment is 
due upon receipt of bill.  Send Late Day payments in a separate envelope marked Late Day 
Admin - Payment.  Any special notes for Late Day other than payments are to be sent in a 
separate envelope marked Late Day.  To pay Late Day Invoices online, please follow the 
directions on the website.  Here is the link: https://bit.ly/LateDayPayments.  You may contact 
Karen White at kwhite@stagnescatholicschool.org with any questions. 
 
 
MISSION NEWS FOR LENT– Mrs. Caveny 
“Lent comes providentially to reawaken us to shake us from our lethargy.”  Pope Francis 
 
Fast approaching is our time to look inside and not so much on the outside of ourselves and do 
a self-check.  Are we in the right mindset to approach this new Lenten season?  Is God our 
Father at the forefront of our thoughts and actions?  Let us join all Christians this Lent and dive 
deep into this season with a forgiving and giving heart even when it’s hard!   
 
Students will be given their Lenten mission boxes in their homeroom classrooms this week to 
prepare their minds and hearts for the season of Lent which begins on Wednesday, February 
14th.  The mini-boxes are still for the whole year of giving and may be returned in May, but this 
particular time is focused on our Holy Childhood Lenten Season.  Are you preparing and 
ready? 
 
 
GIRLS ON THE RUN @ ST. AGNES SPRING 2024 – Mrs. LaFata 
Hello parents of 3rd to 5th grade girls!  St. Agnes is getting ready to begin our spring program 
of Girls on the Run.  The program is a 10-week program of interactive lessons and movement 
to teach girls how to be confident and empower them to make good choices in daily life. 
I am looking for any parent that may be interested in volunteering to help with this after school 
program.  It is a great way to spend quality time with your girl and their peers. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or are interested in learning more about this 
program. Attached to this newsletter you will find a flyer about the Girls on the Run program. 
for more information, you can email or call Beth LaFata, at blafata@stagnescatholicschool.org 
or (217) 415-5690. 
 
 
ACTIVITIES AT ST. AGNES – Mrs. Wellman 
Annual Fund 
We are over half-way through our Annual Fund Parent Phase.  We are requesting each family 
return their envelope with a donation and/or with checking the box, “Yes! I believe in the 
mission of St. Agnes School and will pray for the school”. 
 
Congratulations to Kindergarten, they returned 100% of their family envelopes first.  They 
received 10 extra tickets and 10 extra minutes at Mardi Gras and a dress down day. 
 
All classes that return 100% of their family envelopes will receive a dress down day. 
 
  

https://bit.ly/LateDayPayments
mailto:kwhite@stagnescatholicschool.org
mailto:blafata@stagnescatholicschool.org
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Auction 
This year’s auction will be March 23, 2024 – “Come One, Come All!” 

We are looking for donations of items or services for our silent and live auction. 
Deadline for these donations is February 26, 2024. 

Attached you will find information on sponsorship and donations.  Please use the QR Code to 
purchase tickets. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school or 
kwellman@stagescatholicschool.org 

 
Elizabeth Ann Seaton Award 
We know that you know an outstanding Catholic School teacher. We are very proud of our 
dedicated teachers at St. Agnes.  Please take a moment to recognize one of our many 
teachers who strive for academic excellence with a focus and commitment to our Catholic 
mission. So, nominate him/her for the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Award at https://go.dio.org/eas! 
Submissions due by March 10th. 

 

 
 
DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION – Mrs. Becker  
 
Sacramental Preparation 
Students preparing for First Reconciliation should be working on their Mass Journals, God’s 
Gift of Forgiveness booklets and the Signs of Grace videos on Formed.org.  First 
Reconciliation will be celebrated on Wednesday, February 28 at 6:30pm in the church.  
Preparation for Confirmation and First Communion begins with a family meeting on Sunday, 
April 14 - 10am. 
 
Family Service Sampler Days for grade 3 and up 
The next service sampler is Saturday, February 24 @ the Martin DePorres Center 9-11am. 
This service site needs us to sort donations and food for distribution. Sign up 
here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-family5#/ 
 
Emmaus Teens Drop In-1st and 3rd Sundays. Moving to STARBUCKS! For treats and 
conversation on 1st Sundays. 3rd Sunday includes breakfast @ St. Agnes 
Feb. 18-Breakfast 
 
New Emmaus Teens Groups! 
Faith and Food! Will meet the First Saturday or Sunday of the Month to learn recipes, share 
ideas and feed our bodies and souls. Open to grade 6 and up. Sign up and choose preferred 
day and time here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47266421-
emmaus#/ 
  
 
 
 

mailto:kwellman@stagescatholicschool.org
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fgo.dio.org%2Feas%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR1Jkt3JmqqQHzOxpEO8OxcOYrMJrb_id3BA1DnPSVH6srr5v-SDSuZCY0M&h=AT1qLqDVYGfEWkewTD0ZKMpa9_tkWlJkmDrUpptRVXa_wPCkAKefsnbxoe9TZiWBmURQxqRzSR0R5Be1WO6B03RMHdRcAtSEcCTk2CiVdhIBOdWpqjAc0HX4vGPEatVkGw&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1glkPZbp8fUIOt77_nR0h5n7a-IpE71BJbS0slL256XkRG2o6oPUx9AP-RPj1NZ-fKHvq-lzo7YlGTVHHmakG1bVjYlcKWqBF1o-k2HmcRK44qjyzuAdvYAG8qQIRVHyThrJHqRzuTuTQFiNGmL-Jpo-xDGJbt0TmSvf__QrqiJ-MyYXGwngqc9TDW_zv4L6LC4BZRPbfyOTfaamV4HiGX
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-family5#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47266421-emmaus#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47266421-emmaus#/
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Emmaus Teens: 

Emmaus Teens! Step up to Lead! 
For 7th and 8th grade 

SYNOD CONVERSATIONS 
Pope Francis and the Bishops want to hear from you! (yes, you!) 

Wednesday, February 21 6:30-7:45pm (after the stations of the cross and soup supper so you 
can go to that first) 
Our conversation will be all about listening to you, the young church, about how you feel 
included (or not), issues that concern you, and what you would like the future Church to look 
like. 
 
Naomi and Ruth Womens’ Ministry Coming Up: 
All women ages 18 and up and guests are welcome! 

 Cabrini (the movie) $5 tickets are available. We will be going to see the film on Friday 
March 8 or Sunday March 10 depending on the release.  Sign up 
here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47264481-naomi#/ 

 
 
Synod Conversations and Listening Session 
The Bishops have asked us to hold some follow up listening sessions to clarify and provide 
feedback on the Rome documents.  Adults are welcome to join in for Conversations in the 
Spirit on our usual Committee Night, Tuesday, Feb. 20 6:30pm in the parish center. 
  
LIVING STATIONS OF THE CROSS 
Cast, Crew and Narrators needed 
Production will be on Wed. March 20 @ 5:30pm 
Rehearsals: 6:30-7:30pm: Wed March 6 and 13 and Sun. March 17 
Sign up here for Live Stations: 
https://www.signupgenius.comgo/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-living 
  
 
 
SHG NEWS 
 
SHG's Cyclone Madness is BACK! From our $10,000 raffle and super fun trivia night to our 
online auction packed full of unforgettable trips, bucket list experiences, and other amazing 
auction packages, there are so many ways to join in on the fun! Please see the attached flyer 
for details! 
 
 

BLARNEY BASH 
Let's paint the town green!!!  St. Patrick Catholic School is hosting the Blarney Bash party and 
live auction on Friday, March 15, 2024.  The "best pre-party for St. Patrick's Day in town" will 
be held at the LRS Hangar at Abraham Lincoln Capital Airport from 5:30-8:00.  Tickets are 
$40/person, $60/couple and $400 for a reserved table of 8.  Reservations can be made online 
at www.st-patrick.org or by calling (217) 523-7670.  
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47264481-naomi#/
https://www.signupgenius.comgo/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-living
http://www.st-patrick.org/
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join girls on the run!

GIRLS LEARN HOW TO. . .

st. agnes school

Superstar!Hello,

Speak positive self-talk
and increase self-worth

Develop a sense of
belonging with a team

Recognize and manage
complex emotions 

www.GOTRcentralillinois.org

With our updated curriculum, Girls on the Run is back and
better than ever. The future of Girls on the Run has arrived,
and we want YOUR superstar to experience our more-
relevant-than-ever program. Her confidence and physical,
mental, and emotional health deserve it!

Twice per week for 10 weeks, trained and caring coaches
will lead girls through interactive lessons and movement
activities. The season ends with a celebratory 5K event on
Saturday, May 18 in Springfield!

For more information
and to register, visit

3rd - 5th Grades
Tuesdays & Thursdays
3:30 - 5:00 PM

Scan me!

Registration Opens: February 12 at 9:00 AM
Registration at this site is first-come, first-served and is
limited to 15 girls. We strongly encourage registering early.

Program Starts: March 5
Program Fee: $25 - $150
Sliding scale financial assistance and payment plans available.
See back for details.

For questions, contact Darian Brown
darian@GOTRcentralillinois.org



Program Fee & Financial Assistance

We are proud to honor our commitment that no girl is ever turned away for
the inability to pay the registration fee; therefore, we offer financial
assistance (scholarships) using a sliding scale based on household income.

We believe that building confidence and setting young girls
down the path of a healthy lifestyle are priceless! However, there
are real costs associated with delivering the Girls on the Run
program to over 1,000 girls per year. 

The program fee is $150 per girl. This amount is subsidized by
sponsors of Girls on the Run of Central Illinois, meaning the cost
of providing programming and operating our nonprofit is greater
than the program fee (approximately $205 per girl).

What is included in the fee?

Twenty practice sessions facilitated
by certified GOTR volunteer coaches
Curriculum and lesson materials
Official GOTR Program T-shirt
5K Registration Fee
5K Finisher's Medal
Post 5K Celebration

How to Apply for Financial Assistance - NEW PROCESS

Household Income Guidelines Sliding Scale Fee

Under $25,000 $25

$25,001 - $35,000 $35

$35,001 - $50,000 $50

$50,001 - $75,000 $75

$75,001 - $100,000 $100

Over $100,000 (or decline to state) $150

The financial assistance process is now included within the online program registration. To use financial
assistance, simply answer the questions during registration, and the computer will determine your eligibility based
on household income and adjust the fee accordingly. If you need assistance beyond where your family falls in the
above chart, please email darian@GOTRcentralillinois.org with information on your specific circumstances and
what amount you can afford. Our minimum fee for any participant is $25.

Questions? Contact us at 217.726.9808 or
email darian@GOTRcentralillinois.org

Payment Plans Available 

Program fees can be paid in multiple installments. Two-
or three-month payment plan options are available
to every family regardless of whether financial
assistance is needed. You can choose your preferred
payment plan during the online program registration.



Host a Table of Up to 10 Players for $100

Saturday, March 2nd

St. Agnes School Gym

Fundraising 
for

Doors Open at 6:00 pm, Game Play Starts at 6:30 pm

Bring  Your Own Snacks and Drinks

Music Edition

Sign Up Today! 

https://forms.gle/ffiB7Qn2p1duWAU58
https://forms.gle/ffiB7Qn2p1duWAU58
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VISIT SHG.ORG OR CALL 217.787.9732 TO PURCHASE RAFFLE
TICKETS AND/OR A TRIVIA TABLE!

Raffle Tickets: For $10 you could win $10,000! Purchase a raffle ticket
and win numerous prizes! 1st prize: $10,000; 2nd prize: $5,000; 3rd prize:
$2,500; 4th prize: $1,000; 5th prize: $500 and 6th-10th prizes: $250.
Prizes will be drawn LIVE on SHG’s Facebook page, on Friday, February
23rd at 9am.

Online Auction: From amazing trips to bucket list experiences, this
online auction has something for everyone! Stay tuned to our social
media pages for more information about all our exciting items. Our
auction goes live Friday, February 16th, and closes Saturday, February
24th at 10pm (CST).

Trivia Night: Join us for the Best Trivia Night in Town on Saturday,
February 24th at our East Campus gymnasium! Doors open at 5:30pm
and Trivia begins at 7pm. Tables are $200 ($20 per person, 10 people
per table). Cash prizes for our winners! 

THE MADNESS IS BACK AND THERE ARE SO MANY FUN WAYS TO PARTICIPATE!



REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL HOME IMPROVEMENT  

Ace Hardware E 4%   $25   

Lowe’s 
$20 / $25 / $100 / $500 

R, E 4%   
  

Menards 
$25 / $100 / $500 

 3%   
  

RESTAURANTS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Arby’s 
$10 / $25          

R 8%     

Bella Milano  
($25 / $50) 

Local 10%    

Bob Evans 
$10 / $25 

R, E 10%     

Buffalo Wild Wings  
$10 / $25 / $50 

R, E 8%    

Burger King 
$10 / $25 

R 6%    

Chili’s 
$25 / $50 

E 11%     

Chipotle 
$10 / $25 

E 9%     

Cold Stone Creamery 
$5 / $10  

E 11%     

Cracker Barrel 
$10 / $25 

E 8%    

D&J Café Local 10% $25   

Dairy Queen (DQ) 
$10 / $25 

 6.5%    

Domino’s 
$10 / $25 

R, E 8%     

Dunkin’ Donuts 
$10 / $25 

E 3.5%     

Engrained Brewery 
($25 / $50) 

Local 10%    

Freddy’s FrozenCustard  8% $25   

Golden Corral  9% $25   

Hardee’s 
$10 / $25  

 5%    

IHOP 
$10 / $25 

E 8%    

Krispy Kreme R, E 8% $10   

Little Caesar’s  8% $20   

Long John Silver’s  8% $10   

MAJOR RETAILERS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

JCPenny 
$25 / $100 

R, E  5%    

Kohls 
$25 / $100 

E 7%     

Macy’s 
$25 / $100 

E 10%    

Meijer 
$10 / $25 / $50 / $100 

R, E 3%     

Target 
$10 / $25 / $50 / $100 

R, E 2.5%   
  

Wal-mart / Sam’s Club 
$10 / $25 / $50 

$100 / $250 / $500 
R, E 2.5%   

  

ENTERTAINMENT  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

AMC Theaters 
$25 / $50 

E 8%   
  

Chuck E Cheese E 8% $10   

Disney 
$10  / $25 / $100  

E 3%  
  

 Go to raiseright.com to search all available brands not listed! 

GROCERY STORES  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

County Market 
$25 / $50 / $100 

Local 5%   
  

GFS 
$25 / $100 

R, E 4%  
  

OFFICE SUPPLIES  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Office Depot/Max 
$25 / $100 

E 5%   
  

St. Agnes School Springfield, IL 

RESTAURANTS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Luca Pizza Local 10% $25   

McAlister’s Deli E 6% $25   

McDonald’s 
$10 / $25 

 2%    

Noodles & Co  8% $10   

Olive Garden  
Longhorn 

$10 / $25 / $100 

R, E 8%    

Outback Steakhouse  Temporarily Unavailable 

Panda Express E 8% $25   

Panera Bread 
$5 / $10 / $25 / $50 

R, E 8%      

Papa John’s R, E 8% $10   

Papa Murphy’s   8% $10   

Pizza Hut E 8% $10   

Pizza Ranch 
$10 / $25 

E 8%    

Red Lobster R, E 8% $25   

Red Robin E 8% $25   

Sonic 
$10 / $25 

R 8%      

Starbuck’s 
$5 / $10 / $25 / $50 

R, E 4.5%      

Steak n’ Shake E 8% $10   

Subway 
$10 / $50 

R, E 4.5%      

Taco Bell  
$5 / $10 / $25 

R 5%      

Texas Roadhouse 
$25 / $100 

E 8%      



ONLINE SHOPPING  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Amazon 
$10 / $25 / $50 

$100 / $250 
E 1.7%     

  

Apple / iTunes 
$15 / $25 / $100 / $500 

  5%   
  

InstaCart 
$25 / $100 

E 4%  
  

Overstock E 8%  $25   

Shutterfly E 9% $25   

Wayfair E 6% $100   

 

ORDERING INFORMATION    
 

ORDER DATE: ___/____/___ 
 

FAMILY NAME: _________________________________ 

Purchaser Name (if different) _______________________ 
 

Best Contact Phone #: __________________________ 

DELIVERY INFO (pick one): 

       1. Pick up in Church Office  _____ 

Or  2. Send Home with Student** Listed Below _____ 
          St. Agnes Student Name, Grade, Teacher: 
          ____________________/_____/_________ 

Make Checks Payable to: St. Agnes Scrip 
 

Amount Due: $_____.____ Total # Cards Purchased: ____ 
(Cards will not be filled until payment has been received) 

TRAVEL REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL  

Best Western 
$25 / $100 

E 12%  
  

Carnival Cruise Lines 
$100 / $500  

8%  
  

E 

Delta Air Lines 
$250 / $1000 

E 4%  
  

Hilton 
$100 / $500 

2%  
  

 

Hotels.com 
$100 / $250 

E 6%  
  

Landry’s Inc. 
$25 / $100 

9%  
  

R, E 

Marriot 6% $100   E 

Princess Cruise Lines 
$100 / $500 

E 6%  
  

Southwest Airlines 4% $250   E 

RETAIL  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Barnes & Noble 
$10 / $25 / $100 

R, E 8%    

Bath & Body Works 
$10 / $25 

R, E 12%    

Best Buy 
$25 / $100 / $250 

E 4%     

Big LOTS! 
$25 / $100 

E 4%    

Burlington E 8% $25   

Carter’s / OshKosh R 10% $25   

DSW 
$25 / $100 

E 8%    

Five Below  2.5% $25   

Game Stop E 5% $25   

Hallmark R 4% $25   

JoAnn Fabrics E 6% $25   

Lane Bryant E 8% $25   

Luers Local 5% $20   

TJ Maxx / Marshall’s 
Home Goods / Sierra 

$25 / $100  

E 7%     

Old Navy / Gap 
$25 / $100 

R, E 14%    

Petsmart R, E 5% $25   

Ross  8% $25   

Sally’s Beauty Supply  12% $25   

Scheels 
$25 / $100 

E 8%    

Shoe Carnival  5% $25   

Talbots  13% $25   

ULTA E 7% $25   

WHITE OAKS MALL  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Amer. Eagle / Aerie E 10% $25   

Buckle E 8% $25   

Build-A-Bear E 8% $25   

Claire’s / Icing  9% $10   

Dick’s Sporting Goods 
$25 / $100 

 8%    

Express E 10% $25   

H & M E 7% $25   

Journeys  10% $25   

Maurices  7% $20   

Michael’s  4% $25   

PREPAID  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Visa (no activation fee) 
$25 / $50 

$100 / $250 / $500 
 1.25%  

  

GAS STATIONS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Casey’s Gen. Store 
$25 / $50 / $100 

R 3%     
  

Circle K 
$25 / $100 

 
4%  

  

Exxon - Mobil 
$50 / $250 

R 1%  
  

Marathon 
$25 / $100 / $250 

 3%  
  

Shell 
$25 / $50 / $100 / $250 

R 1.5%   
  

HEALTH & BEAUTY  REBATE  QTY TOTAL 

CVS 
$10 / $25 / $100 

R, E 6%    
  

Walgreens  Temporarily Unavailable 

CARDS NOT LISTED $$ QTY TOTAL 
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